Town of Duck @
September 12, 2018 - @

Update on Wright Memaorial Bridge closure from Dare County Emergency Management: With the
changing forecast, tropical storm force winds are now expected Thursday morning. As a result,
there will be no restrictions on access into Dare County until 8:30 a.m. on Thursday September 13.
There are no planned bridge closures, but access into the county will be restricted to those with a
Priority One Critical Personnel Pass issued by Dare County Emergency Management or a Critical
Needs Pass issued by Currituck County Emergency Management after 8:30 a.m. Thursday.
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